
The Saturday “On The Court” for December will be on the 16th at 11AM on 
courts 9-12.  Rather than doing a presentation on a topic, we will be 
hosting a Pickleball Swap Meet.  This will give our members an 
opportunity to swap, buy, sell any of  those pickleball items you have 
hanging around the house that you are not using.  This will include 
unwanted gear (bags, balls, etc.).   All transactions must be from club 
members to club members. The club is hosting this event and is not 
involved in any of the individual transactions.  At the end of the event, 
individuals may opt to donate any unsold/swapped items to the club for 
the purpose of training new prospective members.  That would be most 
appreciated.  Any questions contact Larry Strumwasser or Joan Moore.  
See you on the court!!!


